## BROTHERS OF THE CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

SAN FRANCISCO DISTRICT



D I S T R I C T A R C H I V E S 4405 Berlynord Board - Napa, CA 94558 - (707) 252-3770

March 18, 1996

Dear Chado,

Ray Clemons phoned me the other day to inform me that the La Salle Club is going to sponsor a dinner in May honoring Jim Flynn and John Giannoni. He said you and Jim Westlake are sco-chairs for the event. He requested me to send you some information on them.

Under separate mailing, I am sending you copies of articles that were clipped from newspapers and kept in scrapbooks by Brother Ambrose. They refer to both former coaches.

Jim was hired in 1935 and went to Sacramento High in 1937. John was hired in 1941 and left for Lodi High in January 1943.

If there is any other information I can help you with, let me know. After all, I have access to all this information in the Archives.

Hope to see you at one of the La Salle Club meetings; missed one because of wet weather and had another appointment last week as did Bede, who also wants to attend the meetings.

Love to Janet and Cookie.

B. Dirtram